
Attendance Assistance Program
March 2024

Spring is in the air–we hope! March is a busy month as
schools and students prepare for state testing in late March
and Early April. Many schools do spirit weeks and cheer
students on during the testing season to promote
engagement and positive feelings around the testing process
to lower anxiety and hopefully improve scores.

For many students, testing anxiety is
real and can cause the student to
report not feeling well or other
avoidance behaviors to get out of test
taking. In truth, this only prolongs the
testing process as they are then pulled
from regular instruction to complete
make-up testing. Here are some tips
for helping support your student as we
head into the testing season.

Another thing that parents can do is to
talk positively about the testing
process. Encouraging students to
relax and to just do their best. Remind
them that its ok to not know every
answer and as long as they try, that is
all anyone expects of them.

Keeping mornings calm and stress
free so that students don’t have
anxiety before entering the building on
test day goes a long way in helping
students relax for testing.


